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Ref:HY/MRA 
 
April 2020 
 
 
Dear Y6 Student 
 
 
First of all, we would very much like to welcome you to our school community here at 
All Saints. We know that this must be a very unsettling and worrying time for you and 
your families, however we would like to reassure you that we will do all we can to help 
make your transition to All Saints as smooth as possible. 
 
 
Usually at this time of year, teachers from All Saints look forward to visiting your 
primary school to meet with you and your teachers. Unfortunately, we are unable to 
do so this year. However, we want you to know that we have contacted your primary 
schools via email and telephone to find out as much as we can about you from your 
Y6 class teachers. It is wonderful to hear what they have to say and it feels as though 
we are getting to know you already. 
 
 
Though we have found out a little about you from your teachers, we would very much 
like to learn about what you are like from your own perspective – what you are like 
both in and out of school? To help us do this, we would very much like you to complete 
the activity included with this letter and email it back to us.  
 
 
We hope, if possible, to be able to invite you to come in to school before the start of 
the next academic year. This will allow you to meet your form tutor and members of 
your tutor group and become more familiar with the school. However, at the moment 
we are unsure when we will be do this but we will let you know as soon as we can. 
 
 
In the meantime, please keep up to date with what is happening in school via our 
website and through our twitter account. Also if you have any questions in the coming 
weeks, please see the Transition page of our website or contact us on the following 
email address: transition@allsaintslearning.co.uk. 
 
 
 

We look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
 

 

 
 
C Murasa/ R Hartley 
Transition Co-ordinators 

 

 Headteacher: Mr S Pender     
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